
Pedestrian Bicycle Advisory Committee 
July 29, 2013 Pedestrian Field Trip 

 

The pedestrian field trip will explore the second phase of the Redmond Central Connector, beginning 
from the Puget Sound Energy Trail (near Willows Road & 9900 Block traffic signal) and ending at the 
Sammamish River Trail.  

We will stop and discuss future plans and our walking experiences along the second phase of the 
Redmond Central Connector at 1) 95th Street, 2) 90th Street, 3) 87th Street, 4) 8400 block, and 5) the 
Sammamish River Trail. 

 


